
No. GCCEM/Admn./ Anti ragging/2022-23/ 244 
Government College of Commerce and Economics 
Borda, Margao-Goa 

Date: 28/05/2022 

NOTICE 

The monthly Anti-Ragging Committee meeting is scheduled on 1* June, 2022 

at 10.30a.m. in room no 001 

All the members of the committee are requested to be present. 

(Prof. Gajanan V. Madiwal) 
Principal 
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Minutes of the Meeting of the Anti-Ragging Committee 

A mecting of the Anti-Rugging Committee of the college was convencd on the 1"of June 
2022 at 10.30 am. The meeting took place in the Principals chamber. 

The following members were present for the meeting: 

Sr. Name Signalurc 

No. 
Prof. Gajanan V. Madiwal (Principal) 
Dr. Elizabeth J. Henriques,Associate Prof of 
Economics & Convenor of Commitlee 
Ms. Rupali Sangodkar, Assistant Prof. of 

Commerce (Member) 
Ms. Nayan Shanbag, Head Clerk(Member) 
Ms. Melisa Fernandes , Counscllor (Member) 
Miss Reena Choudhury (Ladies Representative- 
Member) 

2. 

. 

6. 

The meeting was chaired by the Principal of the College. 

It was noted that some members had failed to attend the mecting despite prior intimation. 

The Convenor informed the members present that monthly reports of anti-ragging were sent 

as mandated to the concerned authority viz. the office of the Hon'ble Governor of Goa. 

It was also noted that there were no cases of ragging reported in the college during the 

academic ycar 2021-2022. 

I was suggested that in the forthcoming academic year, the committee should ereate 

awareness about the ills and punishment in cases of ragging among the students. 

awareness has to be done during the Orientation Session at the commencement of the 

This 

Academic Year. 

It was also suggested to havc a Poster Competition on the theme. 

It was also suggested that former students entering the college need to report their entry at the 

seeurity cubicle before coming into the college. T'he security guards need to ensure that the 

records are entered in the register kept in the security cubicle. 

Another suggestion that was made that the counsellor should engage a talk for the students on 

issues like student profiling, body shaming and emotional quotient. 

The meeting ended at around |130 am. 

Prof. Ciaujarn V Mauhwal 
Dr. :liAbeth J. Henriques 

PRINCIPAL 
Convenor 
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